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Under the Standards Review Subcommittee (SRS) Scope of Work, which was approved by the SRS on May 18, 2010, the SRS agreed to review recommendations and if subcommittee deemed appropriate, they would submit advisory comments to the Executive Committee (EC) for consideration.  As stated in the Scope of Work these comments are “not intended to change the scope of the Business Practices or recommendation, but to provide consistency and uniformity across all WEQ Business Practices.”

· In the recommendation the references to “program” were changed to “products” and/or “services.”  Footnote 1 indicates the terms may be used interchangeably.  These are not defined terms though in some instances “products” and “services” are capitalized.  The SRS suggests for consistency that the terms either be defined or lower cased.

· When the subcommittee co-chairs initially began work on the common WEQ Glossary the WEQ-015 had not been approved by the EC and ratified by the membership.  The SRS recommends that the Definition of Terms section be removed from being embedded in WEQ-015 and added as a separate section for WEQ-000.

· In section WEQ-015-1.14.1 of the clean version there is a comment “Need to refer to the latest IRC matrix to determine if this agrees” which either needs to be addressed and then deleted or deleted if it has been addressed.  The same section has “not” with the text being struck through. Since this is the clean version it is unclear whether the intent is to keep “not” or have it removed when the recommendation approved and sent for membership ratification.

· The SRS is also attaching redlines editorial changes to the clean version of the recommendation posted for formal comments. 
· The following should be included in WEQ-000-1 Abbreviations and Acronyms:

· M&V

· VEE

· The SRS would recommend the Revision History sections be moved from the standards section of the document Section 4 Supporting Documentation in the recommendation.  As it appears now the Revision History is part of what would be included in the published version of the Business Practice Standard. 
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